Forest Oak School Windward Way, Smith's Wood, Birmingham. B36 0UE

Tel: **0121 717 0088** Fax: **0121 717 1042**

Email: office@forest-oak.solihull.sch.uk

Principal: Mrs A R Mordey

20th January 2016

Dear Parents/Carers

PE Kit

A reminder that all pupils need a full PE kit to participate in their PE lessons. As a school, we have to comply and ensure that we meet the Health and Safety requirements as set down by the Local Authority and the Association for Physical Education. The required kit is listed below:

Foundation/Key Stage 1 & 2 (Reception, Year 1 to 6)

Royal Blue T-Shirt with logo & plain black shorts

Black pumps

Key Stage 3 & 4 (Year 7 to 11)

Dark blue T-Shirt with logo & plain black shorts

Black trainers

In addition to the school PE T-Shirt, pupils in Year 9, 10 & 11 may wear black plain tracksuit bottoms instead of or over shorts.

The school PE top and black shorts can be purchased from school:

- 1 You can pay online using Parent Pay, our secure online payment system using the logon previously provided. Please visit www.parentpay.com
- 2 You can also pay with cash at any of your local stores where you see the Pay Point logo. If this is your preferred method of payment, please contact the school office for a bar coded letter to take to the store to pay for the items.

If your son/daughter fails to bring in their PE kit, this will impact on them taking part in the lesson.

If you have any queries regarding the PE kit, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

Thambet

PE TEACHER

MRS A R MORDEY PRINCIPAL

granda













